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February 9, 2021 

My name is Amy Waychoff, and I have been a resident of Montgomery County for over 

33 years. I am writing in opposition to HB151, Law Enforcement Officers’ Bill of Rights 

(LEOBR) — Repeal. The LEOBR does not protect the jobs of bad cops or officers who 

are unfit for duty. It does not afford law enforcement officers any greater rights than those 

possessed by other citizens; it simply reaffirms the existence of those rights in the unique 

context of the law enforcement community. I therefore respectfully request that you vote 

against HB151. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Waychoff 
4511 Amherst Lane 
Bethesda, MD  20814 
LD 18 
waychoff@comcast.net 
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